

## **Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School**

Cedar Road, Aintree, Liverpool, L9 9AF T: 0151 525 9600 F: 0151 525 2998

E: admin@bsprimary.com



Headteacher: Mr C Davey

www.bsprimary.com

"Aim high – Live life to the full"









BM/DM 13<sup>th</sup> January 2020

## Group 1 4C and 4S

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am pleased to be able to enclose the final details for our visit to Crosby Hall.

You will find enclosed with this letter the medical form; this is vitally important and your child will not be able to attend Crosby Hall without a completed form. We would appreciate the form being returned by Monday 20th January 2020.

Your child is in Group 1 and will be attending Crosby Hall from Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th February 2020. The staff attending will be Mrs Marsden, Miss Sutton and three other members of school staff.

## On the day:

- Please arrive in school by 9:15am, with a packed lunch. We aim to leave at 9:30am (lunches will be available for pupils who normally receive free school meals).
- All pupils are to gather in the school hall, with their luggage. Pocket money, (£5 maximum) should be placed in a clearly marked, sealed envelope and will be collected by a member of staff.
- Mobile phones and electronic devices are not to be brought.
- Medication will only be collected with a signed medical form and will be kept under staff supervision; children should keep asthma inhalers with them in a zipped wallet.
- Emergency contact can be made by ringing school and the Group Leader will ring you back.
- Children are expected to return to school by 2:30pm 2:45pm on Wednesday 12th February 2020.
- All medical forms must be returned at the very latest by Monday 20th January 2020.

Yours sincerely,

## B Marsden

Mrs B. Marsden

Y4 Teacher and Group Leader



















